Development Clerk

From: Trost, Gregory J (DOT) <Gregory.Trost@dot.ny.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2018 9:29 AM

To: ‘devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org’

Subject: CPN-18-080

Greetings,

Thank you for sending plans on the above referenced project for review. The only work | see that is occurring in the NYSDOT right-of-way is utility work. Both
the sewer and the water work will need a utility permit from my office. No other work is being shown in the right-of-way.

Thank you for allowing me to comment.

Sincerely,
Greg

Greg Trost

Assistant Resident Engineer

New York State Department of Transportation
125 Parrish Street, Canandaigua, NY 14424
(585) 396-4957 | gregory.trost@dot.ny.gov
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